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Diocesan Conference Registration Form 2015
9:00 AM - 4:30 PM October 31, 2015 at St John the Divine, Quadra Street, Victoria

Date:  _______________________________________________________________________

Name: ______________________________________________________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________________

Phone Number: _______________________________________________________________

Parish: ______________________________________________________________________

Requesting a Gluten Free Meal Option?  Yes  /  No

Please note that if you register on or before 9 October 2015 you will receive a light meal.  
Registrations receive after 9 October 2015 will need to provide their own meal.  For those with 
dietary restrictions beyond Gluten Free you will need to provide your own meal.  
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Workshop Sessions & Outline 

Morning Sessions – 9:45
Music/ Choir – facilitator to be announced
Communications - facilitator to be announced
Creative Prayer of the People - facilitator to be announced
Preaching – Facilitator- The Very Rev. M. Ansley Tucker
 
Morning Sessions – 11:15
West Coast Island Liturgy – Facilitators- the Liturgy Team
Refugees – Facilitators – Tony Davis & Bruce Bryant-Scott
Bible Study - facilitator to be announced
Messy Church – Facilitators Jane and Mark Hird-Rutters               
 
Afternoon Sessions – 1:15
First Nations – Sr. Brenda Jenner and The Rev Dr. Martin Brokenleg
Stewardship – The Ven. Lon Towstego & Lynn Schumacher
 
Eucharist – 3 PM
Presided by Bishop Logan and the Rev. Dr. Martin Brokenleg will be preaching.

Workshop Guidelines

The workshops are intended to be an opportunity for people across the diocese to share ideas 
and experiences. The facilitators have been chosen because of their expertise and knowledge 
in the subject matter, and so it is hoped that they will be able to offer ideas and suggestions. But 
equally, we do not want these workshops to be lectures and the facilitators have the job of 
leading discussion and enabling all voices to be heard. It should not be expected that they will 
have all the answers!

Please come to workshops ready both to learn from one another and to share the experiences 
of your own parish (both good and bad). If you can bring examples of something that has 
happened in your parish, that will be great, but please remember that others will need the time 
to share their experiences as well.

Let us celebrate all that is good which is happening in our parishes and let us have the 
readiness to learn from others and to take what we learn back to our own parishes and 
situations.

**Please email completed forms to stpeterandstpaul@shaw.ca  or, 

Mail to: St. Peter and St. Paul 1379 Esquimalt Rd. Victoria, BC  V9A 3R4
Atten. Sue King **
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